MALINDA HIXON INVOICE # 204802

From <custcare@rooms101.com>
To Malinda Hixon <MHixon@augustaga.gov>
Date 2022-08-09 12:45

Malinda,

We have no control over the tours. They are set up on arrival by the resort. Once you get your final confirmation, we suggest that you
contact the resort directly. We don't think you are going to be able to do this as Normally, the resort does NOT allow tours on day of check
in or day of check out, but it would be up to the resort.

Customer Care

On 2022-08-09 11:55, Malinda Hixon wrote:

Good afternoon I really need a huge favor I need to schedule my tour
either on Monday October 24, 2022 or Friday Morning early on the
10/28/2022 please tues wed and thurs I will be at parks all day please
help me with this

Thanks

Malinda Hixon mhixon@augustaga.gov 706-564-5810

From: custcare@rooms1@l.com <custcare@rooms1@l.com>
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 1:35 PM

To: Malinda Hixon <MHixon@augustaga.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: MALINDA HIXON INVOICE # 204802

The unit only sleeps 6

On 2022-06-10 06:46, Malinda Hixon wrote:

Good morning I have a upcoming stay starting October 24, 2022 at the
Vista cay # bedroom unit the invoice number is 204802. I need to know
how many beds are in each bedroom I need it to sleep at least 8 if
possible, also how many cars can you have on site?/ what time can we
check in? and also during our stay does the hotel have a shuttle to
the parks? Also me and my husband have to do a resort presentation
what day will that be? So we can plan around the parks. Please let me

know have a good day my work email is mhixon@augustaga.gov/ my

personal email is hixonmalinda@l@gmail.com so we are trying to get

everything done for the trip. I look forward from seeing what the
answers I hope you have a good day.

Thanks:

Malinda Hixon

706-564-5810

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for
the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should
not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the
sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by
mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. The City of Augusta
accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the
consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information
provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed in
writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the City
of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or
error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost,
destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender
therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the
content of this message which arise as a result of the e-mail
transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard copy
version.

AED:104.1

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's
mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links, open attachments or respond to
requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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